
Minister Dacic welcomes Greek Prime Minister Alexis Tsipras
Thursday, 20 December 2018.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
welcomed this evening at Nikola Tesla International Airport Prime Minister of the Hellenic
Republic Alexis Tsipras, who is visiting Belgrade to attend the second session of the High-Level
Cooperation Council between the Republic of Serbia and the Hellenic Republic.
  
The Serbian Foreign Minister welcomed the guest, noting that he was pleased that Prime
Minister Tsipras was visiting Serbia and stressing that the High-Level Cooperation Council was
a specific form of consolidation of cooperation and the strengthening of Serbia-Greece ties.

The Greek Prime Minister will meet tomorrow with President of the Republic of Serbia
Aleksandar Vucic and the two officials, after their tête-à-tête, will attend together the
Serbia-Greece High-Level Cooperation Council meeting for the second time.
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